Columbia, South Carolina
October 31, 1951

The State Budget and Control Board aet in the Governor’s office at 3:00
P. M. on October 31, 1951. AIl members were present.

The Board reviewed the requests of the Departments and Institutions for
appropriations for the year 1952-53 and adopted policies on which the budget would
be based. The State Auditor was directed to apply the policies to the budgets
submitted and to prepare a tentative budget to be submitted to the Board at its
next meeting, which was fixed on November 7.

At the suggestion of Governor 3yrnes, the Board agreed to permit the
Penitentiary to increase the salary of its physician to 37,000.00.

The Board then adjourned.
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